
 

 

 

 

 

 

Lesley Griffiths MS 

Minister for Rural Affairs and North Wales, and Trefnydd 

27 September 2022 

 

Dear Lesley, 

I am disappointed that the Committee has not yet received a response to our report ‘Review of The 

Water Resources (Control of Agricultural Pollution) (Wales) Regulations 2021’. The report was 

published on 8 June 2022 and the deadline for a response was 14 September.  

Plenary unanimously tasked the Committee with urgently reviewing these Regulations last year. The 

urgency of the motion, and the fact it was passed unanimously underlines the importance of these 

Regulations. 

Whilst I understand the period of mourning may have caused some delay with the release of the 

response, the Government has had the whole of the summer recess to prepare. I would have 

expected the response to arrive no later than 20 September. 

I would appreciate the Government issuing its response forthwith and an explanation of the reason 

for the delay. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Paul Davies MS 

Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 
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